
Camp  Rich  corral  permit  up
for renewal
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
looking to reissue the 20-year special use permit for Camp
Richardson Corral.

Comments are being taken until Sept. 22 on the proposal that
would reauthorize the operation and maintenance of the corral
and  outfitting  and  guiding  services.  Guided  trips  on  an
approved  network  of  National  Forest  System  trails  would
continue in the Fallen Leaf Lake and Desolation Wilderness
areas, along with wagon and sleigh rides in the Fallen Leaf
Lake and Tallac Historic Site areas.

For more information, contact Dan Dill at 530.543.2640 or
email drdill@fs.fed, or go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/08/camp-rich-corral-permit-up-for-renewal/
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